
 
 
 

JCM Global, ICRG Announce Date, Location for Highly Anticipated 
25th Annual AGEM & AGA Golf Classic Presented by JCM Global 

 
Silver anniversary event to take place May 8 at legendary Shadow Creek Golf Course; 

Registration opens February 1, 2024 
 
LAS VEGAS (January 29, 2023) – JCM Global® (JCM) and the International Center for Responsible Gaming 
(ICRG) are thrilled to announce the highly anticipated 25th annual AGEM & AGA Golf Classic will take place 
May 8, 2024, at the internationally acclaimed Shadow Creek Golf Course in North Las Vegas.  
 
Registration for the silver anniversary event opens February 1 and is available on a first-come, first-served 
basis at golf.jcmglobal.com.  
 
“In celebrating 25 years with our title sponsors, AGA and AGEM, and our amazing partner JCM Global, 
we've seen incredible success thanks to all our sponsors' unwavering support,” stated Art Paikowsky, 
President of ICRG. “The resounding success of this event has consistently yielded remarkable outcomes. 
These funds will play a pivotal role in furthering our mission: to fund scientifically grounded research to 
deliver valuable insights to the industry, regulators, legislators, and the media.” 
 
“Thanks to the industry’s incredible support, over the past 25 years we have raised nearly $2.7 million to 
support the ICRG and its vital research into responsible gaming. This year’s Golf Classic will be a 
celebration of what we have accomplished together and the good we can continue to do in the future,” said 
JCM SVP – Sales, Marketing & Operations Dave Kubajak. 
 
Returning as title sponsors are the American Gaming Association (AGA) and the Association of Gaming 
Equipment Manufacturers (AGEM). JCM returns as presenting sponsor and GGB Magazine continues as 
media sponsor. Multiple sponsorship opportunities are available. For information, visit golf.jcmglobal.com 
or contact JCM Marketing at (702) 651-0000 or marketing@jcmglobal.com for details. 
 
The ICRG encourages individuals to consider including them in their annual charitable giving. For more 
information, please visit ICRG.org.  
 
About the ICRG 
The International Center for Responsible Gaming (ICRG) is a global leader in research and education on 
gambling disorder and responsible gambling. Since 1996, our center has funded research grants to support 
innovative investigations. Our commitment to rigorous standards ensures that grants are awarded to the 
highest-quality research proposals. For more information, visit www.icrg.org. 
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